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9th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 9 Guided Pathways Evening - 18th January 2024 - 5pm to 7pm

I am writing to invite you to the Year 9 Guided Pathways Evening on 18th January 2024. This will be an
opportunity to speak to teachers about your child’s Guided Pathways Choices and help them to make the
right choices. There will also be two presentations at 5.15pm and 6.15pm from myself detailing the process
and its rationale.

You will also have an opportunity to talk to the teachers that offer the Guided Pathways subjects.

We hope you will be able to join us with your child for this evening of information. There will be two
opportunities to view the presentations, one at 5:15pm and the second at 6:15pm. Please can you click on the
attached link to indicate the session you would like to attend.

https://forms.gle/bs3HZ8KjTpcVr4qq9

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 18th January.

Yours sincerely,

Mr I Cooper
Principal
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